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Submission: I believe the amalgamation of the City of Sydney with Woollahra, Waverley, Randwick and Botany Bay is a 
positive move. It will reduce doubling (or tripling) up in roles within the councils and will allow for a more strategic view of 
Eastern Sydney. 
 
This will help to develop the area as a whole with each council having a vested interest and not working together. Also 
coordinating with state and federal governments for projects concerning the Eastern suburbs will be easier and allow for 
smoother project management. 
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